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Stanley Fleishman, Esquire
6922 Hollywood Boulevard
Los Angeles, Califorria

Dear Mr. Fleishman:

Enclosed you will find a copy of the letter
which is being sent to all our Committee members, and which contains the
pragramme for our Denver meeting. You will notice that you are down ==
as we arranged -- for Saturday mcrning, 25 May. We have entitled your
presentation "Obscenity and the Law", so as to give you the maximum
latitude in your discussion of the subject. The entire morning is yours,
if you so wish, but we would hope that at least half of it can be open to
general discussion by the member of the Committee, which you, of course,
would lead.

The only addition is the one I mentioned ocver
the telephone to Miss Saquinffcw days ago, and involves including your
name on the programme for Saturday afterncon, which will be a discussion
cf "standing". Our New York lawyer, Michael Miller, will be giving the
principal presentation and conducting the discussion, but it was our
thought that, since you will be present, you should have an opportunity
to make any observaticns and comments you might wish prior to our
opening up the subject to general discussion. It is for this reason that
your name has been listed together with Mx. Miller's and not because we
expect any prepared presentation, unless, of course, you so wish, We
simply want tc share your thoughts on this important problem.

Reservations have been made for you at the New
Albany Hotel, our headquarters for the meeting, beginning Friday evening,
the 24th, as you requested. We have left your departure time open,
though we are planning that you will be with us on Sunday as well, so
that you can participate in the discussion on the Sexual Law Reporter.

Allow me to express the Committee's and my own
appreciation for your attendance at and participation in our meeting.

Very sincerely yours,

A

Arthur C. Warner
CoChairman




